
UNITED STATES 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 


WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

May 31,2013 

Mr. C. A. Costanzo 
Vice President Nine Mile Point 
Nine Mile Point Nuclear Station, LLC 
P. O. Box 63 
Lycoming, NY 13093 

SUBJECT: 	 NINE MILE POINT NUCLEAR STATION, UNIT NOS. 1 AND 2 - CORRECTION 
TO BRANCH CHIEF REASSIGNMENT FOR PLANT LICENSING BRANCH 1-1 

Dear Mr. Costanzo: 

On May 23, 2013, the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) issued a Branch Chief 
reassignment letter Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS) 
Accession No. ML 13136A119 for Nine Mile Point Nuclear Station, Unit Nos. 1 and 2. 

Due to an inadvertent error, the letter had the wrong site listed in the body of the letter and 
should read: 

Mr. Beall assumes all licensing oversight and supervisory duties in the Office of 
Nuclear Reactor Regulation, Division of Operating Reactor Licensing for Plant 
Licensing Branch 1-1 regarding Nine Mile Point Nuclear Station, Unit Nos. 1 
and 2 previously performed by Sean Meighan. 

No other changes were made. 

We regret any inconvenience this may have caused. 

Louise Lund, Deputy Director 
Division of Operating Reactor Licensing 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 

Docket Nos.: 	 50-220 and 50-410 

cc: Distribution via Listserv 
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Mr. C. A. Costanzo 
Vice President Nine Mile Point 
Nine Mile Point Nuclear Station, LLC 
P. O. Box 63 
Lycoming, NY 13093 

SUBJECT: 	 NINE MILE POINT NUCLEAR STATION, UNIT NOS. 1 AND 2 - BRANCH 
CHIEF REASSIGNMENT FOR PLANT LICENSING BRANCH 1-1 

Dear Mr. Costanzo: 

On May 23, 2013, the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) issued a Branch Chief 
reassignment letter Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS) 
Accession No. ML 13136A119 for Nine Mile Point Nuclear Station, Unit Nos. 1 and 2. 

Due to an inadvertent error, the letter had the wrong site listed in the body of the letter and 
should read: 

Mr. Beall assumes all licensing oversight and supervisory duties in the Office of 
Nuclear Reactor Regulation, Division of Operating Reactor Licensing for Plant 
Licensing Branch 1-1 regarding Nine Mile Point Nuclear Station, Unit Nos. 1 
and 2 previously performed by Sean Meighan. 

No other changes were made. 

We regret any inconvenience this may have caused. 

Sincerely, 

Ira! 
Louise Lund, Deputy Director 
Division of Operating Reactor licensing 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 

Docket Nos.: 50-220 and 50-410 

cc: Distribution via Listserv 

DISTRIBUTION: 
PUBLIC LPL1-1 r/f 
RidsNrrPMNineMile Resource RidsNrrLAKGoldstein Resource 
RidsNrrDorl Resource RidsDor1LPLI-1 Resource 
RidsRegion1 MailCenter Resource RidsOd Resouce 

ADAMS Accession No.: ML13148A053 

OFFICE NRRlLPLI-1/PM NRRlLPLI-1/LA NRRlLPLI-1/BC NRRlDORL/DD 
NAME BVaidya KGoldstein SMeighan LLund 
DATE 5128/13 5/28/13 5/30/13 5/31/13 

OFFICIAL RECORD COPY 


